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February 5, 1991

Docket No. 50-297

Dr. Druce R. Poulton, Chancellor
Room A. Holladay Hall
North Carolina State University
P. O. Ilox 7001
Raleigh, North Carolina 27695-7001

Dear Dr. Poulton:

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ON METHOD OF FINANCIAL
ASSURANCE

'

'In North Carolina State University's submittal dated July 24, 1990 in response
to the requirements of 10 CFR 50.75, the planned method of financial assurance
was not apparent from our review (For your information, state universities have
generally used a statement of intent to provide this assurance). Please
provide within 60 days of the date of this letter the nethod of finencial
assurance for decomissioning funding of your facility.

!

The reporting and/or record keeping requirements contained in this letter i

affect fewer than ten respondents; therefore, Office of Management and Budget iclearance is not required under Public Law 96-511.
;

If you have any question on this request please contact me at (301) 492-1128.

Sincerely.

Original signed by:

Marvin M. Mendonca, Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors, Deconnissioning and

1

Environmental Project Directorate !
'Division of Advanced Reactors

and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulatione

cc: See next page
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-

ASSURANCE
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was not apparent from our review (for your information, state universities have
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provide within 60 days of the date of this letter the method of financial
assurance for decommissioning funding of your facility.
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'

tiffect fewer than ten respondents; therefore, Office of Management and Eudget ;

clearance is not required under Public Law 96-511. '

,

if you have any question on this request please contact me at (301) 492-1128.,
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Sincerely,

,n_%. $ r ~~ -'

Marvin M. Mendonca, Senior Project Manager

Non-Power Reactors, ject DirectorateDecommissioning and-Environu ntal Pro,

p Division of Advanced Reactors - .

; and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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' North Carolina State University Docket No. 50-297
,

cc: Office of Intergovernmental Relations
116 West Jones Street
Raleigh, North Carolina 27603

Mr. Garry D. Miller, Associate Director
Nuclear Reactor Program
North Carolina St6te University
P. O. Box 7909
Raleigh, North Carolina 27695-7909

Dr. Donald Dudziek, Head
Nuclear Engineering Department
North Carolina State University
P. O. Box 7909
Raleigh, North Carolina 27695-7909

Dr. William Vernetson
Director of Nuclear Facilities
Department of Nuclear Engineering

Sciences
University of Florida
202 Nuclear Sciences Center
Gainesville, Florida 32611

Dr. Ratib A. Karam, Director
Heely Nuclear Research Center
Georgia Institute of Technology
900 Atlantic Drive, N.W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30332

Dr. R. U. Mulder, Director
Reactor Facility
University of Virginia
Charlottesville, Virginia 22901

Dayne H. Brown, Director
Division of Radiation Protection
Department of Environmental,

Health and Natural Resources
P. O. Box 27687
Raleigh, North Carolina 27611-7687
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